

November 5, 2021

Dear Parents,

Welcome to the start of another great year at Edna Louise Spear Elementary! As you know, 5th grade is a special year for our upperclassmen. To help coordinate all the exciting events and activities throughout the year, a fifth-grade committee has been formed and the planning is already underway. The committee, along with its many parent volunteers, works hard to fundraise and support many memorable events including a class trip, a field day BBQ, school and student gifts, a moving up ceremony, a slideshow, a bagel breakfast and more.

The fifth-grade committee is predominantly funded and paid for by proceeds from community fundraising and your generous donations. A suggested donation of \$80 will help assist in keeping fundraising to a minimum. Please note that every dollar you donate benefits our children directly and any amount is greatly appreciated. Any excess money that we raise will move forward with the class as a whole until graduation.

We look forward to working with you to make 5th grade a fun and memorable year at Edna Louise Spear Elementary! Thank you for your support.

Sincerely,

Danielle Sexton Erika Gronenthal 631-553-2449 907-388-4948 danisexton79@gmail.com eglausen@gmail.com

(Please return the form below with a check in an envelope marked "5th grade committee" to the front office OR simply Venmo your donation to @Erika-Gronenthal- please write 5th grade donation in the notes and your child's name)

DIRECT DONATION FORM

Enclosed is our donation of: (Please make your payment to Port Jefferson Trust and Agency)

\$80Other:		
Donated by:		
Child's Name:	Child's Teacher:	
Phone:	Email:	